
I am still looking for more volunteers for demos and ideas for demos. Let me hear from you.

November Meeting

November 3

The November meeting of the Golden Isles Woodworkers and Woodturners will be held on November

3rd at 142 Hampton Point Dr. This is at the northern end of St Simons. Hamp Stevens will give a

demonstration on making wooden spheres from pentagon shaped wooden blocks. This is techniqually

a dodecahedron which is then turned into a sphere. Hamp is the only turner making these solids. He

will also talk about some of his other projects as he is an accomplished woodworker also. He has a

self made CNC machine that he is offering to let members use. Meeting is at 10 AM and refreshments

will be served. 

Dave Loehle

President

  

Bandsaw Box Demo - Eddie Wildsmith

 

Next Meeting

November 3rd, 10 AM

142 Hampton Point Dr, St Simons

Bring a Chair and Something to SHOW!
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Notes From Oct Meeting

• Rockler is offering club members a 10% discount on orders placed by phone to the Altamonte 

Springs, FL store (407-775-2355) Ask about waiving shipping

• Barbara Hahn will be displaying at Goodyear Cottage in November, Opening Reception Nov 4

• Karen will be at “Christmas Made In The South” Savannah Arts Festival Nov 16-18

• Eddie has volunteered to get the Chair project back on track with help from otrhers

• Members Christmas party Dec. 8 at Dave's - details to follow

• Mark Sillay may be scheduled for a demo early next year

• Officers for 2019:

◦ President - Dave Loehle

◦ Vice President - Open, Need Someone To Step Up

◦ Treas - Gerald Dukes

◦ Secretary - Craig Farnsworth

Because of sending out the Newsletter early, there are not any

Photos of Members Work to Display. Be sure to email them to

GIWW@GIWW.com

For the December Newsletter, and for posting on our web site.

Next Meeting

November 3rd, 10 AM

142 Hampton Point Dr, St Simons

Bring a Chair and Something to SHOW!
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